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EDEN ISLES COMMUNITY UPDATE - BOIL WATER LIFT
Saturday / October 15, 2022
10:00 am

Dear Eden Isles residents:

We are pleased to advise that the Boil Water Advisory has been lifted earlier than anticipated.
You should continue to experience water pressure up to 50 psi, and, you are cleared to resume

regular water usage.

Thank you for your patience during this time, and be assured that our mission to deliver safe,
reliable, and environmentally responsible water to the Eden Isles community is our priority,

always.

Sincerely,

Magnolia Water Utility Operating Company
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